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There were no items, however, the Committee asked for a report on Building 
Schools for the Future to be brought to a future meeting.  The Commission 
was concerned that schools would be built without facilities for the Youth 
Services and Community Groups.  The Chair undertook to raise the issue at 
the forthcoming liaison meeting with the Council Cabinet Member for Children 
and Young People. 
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